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I oppose HB 3402, just as I opposed HB 2025.  Why on earth would the people of 

Oregon essentially write a blank check to ODOT, who has proven repeatedly that 

they’re unable to manage their budget?? I also do not support the governor to 

appoint a director that Oregonians would actually trust, but I wouldn’t trust her with a 

gold fish, so she certainly can’t be trusted to take out the trash. 

 

Again, I opposed HB 3402, the poor attempt as a replacement for the equally terrible 

HB 2025. 


